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Dear Mr. Armstrong

Submit Comments to PADEP over your concerns about the remediation of the contaminated
Bishop Tube site 

Would like to see that the recommendations are followed through to its fullest application
from the sounding community and to clean up of all pollution that have encroached to all our
water(tributaries) ways and environmental life of our freshwater communities and to have
guide lines that will be set for water ways to have for years to come. Make this a prime
example for all water ways to be required and regulated for years to come.

Sincerely, 
Peter Zelov 

Sincerely,
Peter Zelov

520 N SPRING MILL RD
VILLANOVA, PA 19085
United States




